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	Comments


Pursuant to paragraph (2)(a) of Section 21.5, Urgent and Board Priority Nodal Protocol Revision Requests and System Change Requests, the Protocol Revision Subcommittee (PRS) may designate a Revision Request for Urgent consideration if it is deemed the Revision Request requires immediate attention due to serious concerns about ERCOT System reliability or market operations under the unmodified language or existing conditions.

ERCOT respectfully requests that NPRR950 be granted urgent status at the September 12, 2019 PRS meeting, in order to meet the timeline necessary for consideration at the October 8, 2019 ERCOT Board of Directors meeting.  This status is requested in order to accommodate the November 1st Transmission Service Provider (TSP) Black Start Plan due date.  TSP’s require certainty of Black Start Resources in their footprint in order to build an accurate Black Start Plan.  This will also allow ERCOT to select an alternate Black Start Resource, if needed, prior to the execution of Black Start Agreements. 
	Revised Cover Page Language


None
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None
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